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Red Ribbon Night





The Phoenix Coyotes would like to show their support for Red Ribbon Week by hosting its second annual Red Ribbon Night.  The Coyotes are offering all the opportunity to purchase discounted game tickets to our game on Thursday, October 18th vs. the Edmonton Oilers to show their support for a Drug Free America.  This exclusive offer allows you to save money and receive priority access to great seats.  
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VS.





Phoenix Coyotes


Vs. 


Edmonton Oilers


Thursday, October 18th, 7:00 pm 


at the Glendale Arena








Just $17 scores you:


Upper-level seat (reg. $28)


Free Coyotes Hat (value $25)


Entry info raffle to receive Free Merchandise

















Just $30 scores you:


Lower-level seat (reg.$55)


Free Coyotes Hat (value $25) 


Entry info raffle to receive Free Merchandise








For more information or to order by phone, call Dustin England @ 623-772-3226, or fill out order form and fax attn: Dustin England to (623) 872-2163 Email: dusitn.england@phoenix coyotes .com








Name: ______________________________  Phone: __________________   Company: _______________________________________





Address: ______________________________ City: ___________________ Zip: ________ Email: ______________________________





# of Terrace Corner Tickets ($17) __________	# of Lower-level Tickets ($30) __________





Method of Payment: Check (made payable to Phoenix Coyotes)   AMEX   Visa   MasterCard   Discover





Card # ___________________________________   Exp. Date: ___________   Check #: ________








Deadline to order is Thursday, October 18th at 4pm.  All orders are subject to availability.  





Additional Activities to Include:








Visit the DEA Drug Prevention booth and receive a free Red Ribbon to show your support for Red Ribbon Week!


In game activities to recognize those that support Red Ribbon Week!


Enjoy one of the most exciting spectator sports in the NHL and the Phoenix Coyotes, while showing your support for Red Ribbon Week!!
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